
Wayne Masonic Lodge 416 Presents 
Pigs on Parade 2024  

To Benefit Savannah Pig Rescue 

 

 

Savannah Pig Rescue 
2415 Route 89 

Savannah, NY 13146 

Each year the Wayne Masonic Lodge selects a charity to fundraise for. This year 

Savannah Pig Rescue has been chosen. Wayne Masonic Lodge is hosting a Pigs on Parade as a 

fundraiser to benefit SPR.  

Sponsors purchase a pig kit for $50.00. The pig is 12 inches long and 8 inches high and is 

made of nine separate layers. The nine layers are glued together to show the various 

dimensions. Sponsors assemble, paint, and decorate the pig kit.  

Pigs must be created and returned to Wayne Masonic Lodge for their Kickoff Dinner at 

1932 Ridge Road, Ontario, NY, by April 26, 2024. All pigs will be displayed at various events 

throughout the year. The pigs will be returned or raffled off after a ceremony on October 18, 

2024. The public will be invited to vote on the pig they like the best. All money raised will go 

to SPR. To participate, fill out a sponsor form. Check must be made out to Wayne Lodge 416. 

Mail the completed form and check to: Wayne Masonic Lodge, P.O. Box 3, Ontario, NY 

14519. 

Kits can be obtained by visiting SPR or Wayne Masonic Lodge; alternatively, SPR will 

deliver to your location (must be local to SPR). 

Questions? Email Debbie Hebblethwaite at info@savannahpigrescue.org or Roger Campbell at 

rogercampbell159@yahoo.com     

Thank you for your support! 
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